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Bay D’Espoir Expansion

Please comment, based on Hydro's most recent information and assessments, on
what impact the addition of 154.4 MW of capacity to the Island Interconnected
System by a new Bay D'Espoir turbine, would have on the need to maintain
Holyrood Plant standby generation (and possibly base loading) functions from 2022
onwards, if the new Bay D'Espoir turbine were to be brought into full service by the

end of 20217

There is no planned generation from the Holyrood Plant from 2022 onwards.
Should it be deemed to be required, a new Bay d'Espoir turbine brought into full

service by the end of 2021 would not impact the plans for the Holyrood Plant.



